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REPORT CARDS/PROGRESS REPORTS 
 
The Lake Forest Board of Education believes it is essential for parents/guardians to be 
regularly and fully informed of their student’s progress in school. To achieve this, the 
Board directs the Administration of each school to provide access to report cards and 
interim progress reports to each student’s parent/guardian digitally or in paper form.  The 
reports will provide an assessment of the student’s academic progress. 
 
Report cards and interim progress reports will be generated at least four times each year 
as noted on the school calendar. 


